
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The Board of County Commissioners of the County of Passaic adopted Resolution No. 

R20220001 at its January 6, 2022, meeting setting the regular meeting schedule for calendar year 2022 in 

compliance with N.J.S.A. 10:4-18. 

The Board of County Commissioners has called for the Regular Board Meeting on February 8, 2022, to be held as a 

Virtual Meeting of the Board.  Said Board Meeting will be conducted using electronic equipment on Cisco WebEx 

in compliance with the requirements and conditions as set forth in the N.J.S.A. 10:4-9.3, et seq. and in compliance 

with the Board’s By-Laws. If a member of the public wishes to place a public comment on the record please email 

public@passaiccountynj.org stating your name, address, and matter to be addressed by the Board no later than 5:00 

PM on the date of the scheduled meeting. The Clerk of the Board will make the email comments part of the public 

record. Additionally, a member of the public may participate electronically via Cisco WebEx on the date of the 

meeting at https://passaiccountynj.org/MeetingofCommissioners and shall be afforded time to participate in the 

public portion of the meeting in compliance with the Board’s By-Laws. Official action will be taken. This notice is 

being issued pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975, Chapter 231, N.J.S.A. 10:4-06, et seq.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Louis E. Imhof III, Clerk of the Board 

 

 

Dated:  February 1, 2022 

 

 

Published in: Herald News 

  Bergen Record 

   

 

On File with the Passaic County Clerk 

 

Louis E. Imhof III 

Clerk of the Board 

Board of County Commissioners  

County of Passaic 

(973) 881-4412 or Louisi@passaiccountynj.org 
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